# \*Happy \*Holidays

## Community Calendar

- Dec 11 Hanukkah
- Dec 16-18 School Early Dismissal
  - Dec 21 Schools Closed
  - Dec 21 Winter Solstice
  - Dec 23 Holiday Light Contest
  - Dec 25 Christmas
  - Dec 26 Kwanzaa
  - Jan 1 Homeowners Fees Due
  - Jan 1 News Years
  - Jan 4 School Resumes

## Board Members

#### **Michael Hoffmeier**

President

#### **Sean Bowmer**

Vice President

#### Ken lovino

Treasurer

#### Megan Bishop

Secretary

## **Tim Conyers**

At-Large

## Useful Information

#### **Board Email**

trinitybayhoa@gmail.com

## Facebook Group

trinitybay.net/facebook

## **Homeowner Payments**

trinitybay.net/payments

#### **Trinity Bay Covenants**

trinitybay.net/covenants

## **Architectural Review Form**

trinitybay.net/arb

## Rommunity Feed

# New Facebook Group

We're pleased to annouce that there is now an official Trinity Bay Facebook Group which all residents of the community are welcome and encourage to join. The group is a perfect way to stay up-to-date with community events, alerts and suggestions. The only requirement to join is that you provide your home address so we can confirm you live in the community.

To join, visit trinitybay.net/facebook

# Holiday Light's Contest

This year we will continue our tradition of the Holiday Lights Contest! We'll be asking the community to vote on their favorite house. We've already seen a lot of great homes lit up and we're really excited to walk through the neighborhood to see what everyone else has done.

More details including prizes, rules and how to vote will be posted in the Facebook group soon, so be sure to join if you want to participate!

# New Soccer Goal

Trinity Bay now has a full size soccer goal thanks to Jose Chaves's wonderful donation! The soccer goal was recently installed in the field behind the pool house and is now available for all residents of the community to use. If you have any issues while using the soccer goal, please don't hesitate to email or message one of the board members so we can get it fixed right away.

Thanks again, Jose!

# Please Drive Slowly

We have noticed an increase of vehicles driving too fast within the community. We ask that you please be considerate of your speed while driving through the neighborhood, especially since school is out for winter break and more kids are playing outside.